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One Book Blitz

Pastries with Parents

We hope you can join us for our upcoming Pastries with
Parents events on January 22nd and 23rd from 7:00 - 7:45 in
the JSE gym. We will have free breakfast pastries and juice
for students and parents. Please attend on the date that
corresponds to your student's last name.

Wednesday, January 22nd - Last names A-L
Thursday, January 23rd - Last names M-Z
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February 3rd will mark the beginning of a community wide
activity known as One Book Blitz. All Blount County students in
grades K - 5 will read the same work of �ction during this
event! The title of the book will be announced on February 3rd.
There will be many activities to go along with the reading of
the book.
You may order shirts to commemorate the story using the following link:

https://onebookblitz2020.itemorder.com/sale

The shirt design will not be revealed until the title is announced, so you will be ordering a
"mystery design". Shirts ordered by January 18th will be delivered the week of the reveal. Our
students and teachers are always very excited about One Book Blitz and we hope you are too!

Clinic Needs

Children in elementary school occasionally have spills and accidents which require a change
of clothing while at school. Our clinic is in need of gently used boys' and girls' pants, belts, and
new underwear in sizes 4-14. If you have any of these items that you are willing to donate,
please send to school labeled "clinic" or drop off at the front o�ce. Thank you for your help!

Spring Sing in the Smokies

Spring Sing is a collaborative choir that includes students from all three elementary schools,
both intermediate schools, and Maryville Junior High. John Sevier third grade students will
have the opportunity to audition and participate in the Spring Sing Choir. The auditions will be
held on January 8th from 3:00-4:00 in the music room. Students may sign up for an audition
time in the music room (during their specials) or parents can e-mail kim.fuchs@maryville-
schools.org. Students who are chosen for the choir will begin practicing on Mondays and
Fridays after school beginning after the January 8th auditions. The performance will be held on
February 28th.

District Calendar

Please see below for important dates from the district calendar to add to your 2020 calendars.
As always, check this weekly newsletter for events speci�c to JSE.
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Reading Connections

Click here to read the January edition of the Reading Connections Newsletter.

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn%3Aaaid%3Ascds%3AUS%3A825853c8-9ead-419f-b149-e9ad619b4896



